
                                                                

 

City of Pontiac 
Pontiac Youth Recreation & Enrichment Center (PYREC) and  

Programs Cancelled Until Further Notice  
 

To minimize the potential exposure to our residents and staff to the 
Coronavirus, also known as COVID-19; the City of Pontiac’s PYREC 
facilities and programs have been cancelled until further notice. 
Administration will meet on Monday, March 16, 2020 to re-evaluate the 
status of this issue and determine future actions.  For the latest updates 
regarding PYREC services, residents are advised to closely monitor either 
the City’s website at www.pontiac.mi.us, or Facebook pages at:  

- https://www.facebook.com/pontiaccityhall 
- https://www.facebook.com/pontiacyouth 
- https://www.facebook.com/pontiacmayor   

Snacks and meals will be available for eligible participants under the age 
of 18 at the Center for pick-up between the hours of the hours of 4:00 
PM and 5:00 PM.  The PYREC center is located at 825 Golf Drive, Pontiac, 
MI 48341.  For questions, Center Staff may be reached at (248) 758-3400. 
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